
 

Circular No. P-44/21                                                                         Date: 31.12.2021 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

Dear Parents  

Namaskar 

 

DAV Management, Principal and Staff Members wish you a very                         

Happy and Healthy New Year. May 2022 be a harbinger of peace                               

and prosperity for everyone! 

 

We are thankful to you for supporting the education of your ward by                        

timely paying the school fees. Now it is time for the 4th quarter fee.                          

Please deposit the school fee of your ward for the 4th quarter from                                      

1st January to 15th January, 2022, positively. 

 

1. Through ‘FeeBank’ app. 

     or 

2. In any of the branches of HDFC Bank.  

 

Parents with pendency of previous quarters are reminded to clear the                        

same alongwith the 4th quarter fee.  

 

Kindly ignore, if already paid for full session.  

 

Thanks & Regards 

 

 
 

(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal 
 


